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Sirs,
Interested Party Reference 20046203
As a resident of  in a relatively close location to Gatwick I object most strongly to
the proposed extension and therefore greater and more intensive use of this airport.
If carried out, the proposals will result in greater noise, greater number of vehicles and
most importantly, worsening of air quality to a vast number of residents and particularly
children and those with poor health and breathing problems --all for the benefit of a few
travellers and, in my view, greedy airport owner . This is simply NOT ACCEPTABLE.
Whoever might give consent to the proposal will have on their conscience the probable
worsening health of children and those in poor health -all to make money!

John C Isherwood




